
Birthdays!
Amparo B.             1/9    Mikey H.                 1/21
Will S.                    1/9    Nicolas O.              1/25
Iyanna M.              1/17   Samantha F.          1/26
Yaretzi G.             1/19   Gabriela H.            1/30
 Myra H.                 1/21  Ronan C.                1/31

Important Announcements
Our first day back is the 7th!
CT & BVE Rehearsals on the
16th, 23rd, and 30th
There is no school on the
20th
Booster Meeting on the 23rd

Instagram: @bellairehschoir
Twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
Tiktok: @bellairehschoir
Website: www.bellairechoir.org

CHOIR NEWSLETTER
Letter from your secretary:

January

Hello everyone! It’s good to be back for our second semester of the year. I hope everyone had a
great Winter Break and a New Year. We don’t have too many events in January, but prepare for
a very busy spring semester. I hope you all can get back into school easily, and if you have any
more questions, check our website www.bellairechoir.org See y’all next month! - Ryan F. 


